
Question on notice no. 29

Portfolio question number: BE22-029

2022-23 Budget estimates

Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee, Home Affairs Portfolio

Senator Nick McKim: asked the Department of Home Affairs on 4 April 2022—

Senator McKIM: It's a bit hard to see, but I think Ms Jones may have just left the
table. Could I beg her indulgence to ask just a couple more questions, please, in her
area? Thanks, Ms Jones. When my previous bracket of questions came to an end, you
were reminding the committee that once the 25 had been considered by the minister,
we were left with six.
...
Senator McKIM: Could I ask you to take on notice, please, just for the remaining six
people, whether or not there were any character concerns that were raised with the
minister that related to behaviour prior to the person originally engaging with the
Australian immigration system?
Ms J Jones: I can take that on notice, thanks.
Answer —
Please see the attached answer.
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Senator Nick McKim asked: 
 
Senator McKIM: It's a bit hard to see, but I think Ms Jones may have just left the table. 
Could I beg her indulgence to ask just a couple more questions, please, in her area? 
Thanks, Ms Jones. When my previous bracket of questions came to an end, you were 
reminding the committee that once the 25 had been considered by the minister, we 
were left with six. 
... 
Senator McKIM: Could I ask you to take on notice, please, just for the remaining six 
people, whether or not there were any character concerns that were raised with the 
minister that related to behaviour prior to the person originally engaging with the 
Australian immigration system? 
Ms J Jones: I can take that on notice, thanks. 
 
Answer: 
 
For the six remaining transitory persons in immigration detention as at 4 April 2022, 
there are no character or behaviour concerns known to the Department prior to the 
persons engaging with the Australian immigration system. 


